ST. PATRICK ATHLETIC ASSOCIATION -5/5/19

Call to order and opening prayer by Mike Coyne at 6:34 p.m.

Present: Todd Davlin, Mike Coyne, Kim Schrauben, Brian Hass, Dan Lawless, Jamie Fogarty,
Pat Russman, Heather Scheurer, Robin Garn, Amy Zimmerman.

Report form the president (Mike): SPS AA member of the month- Tony & Liz Kolarik for all
the support they have given SPS Athletics, as coaches, volunteers, supporters, and fans.

Report from the secretary (Kim): minutes approved, no changes made.

Report of treasurer (Brian): Updated report reviewed.

Report of athletic director (Pat):

Softball uniforms should be coming in soon. They were ordered a year ago.

Internal posting for the Boys Basketball Coaching positions closes on Friday. If a coach is
not found with the internal search it will be opened up further.

Rained out events are being rescheduled, watch calendar for new dates.

Sports Raffle Winners for December (Shayla)

4/7 - Ray Fedewa 4/14 - Fred Russman 4/21 - Gary Blundy 4/28 - Bill Schrauben
5/5 - Judy Baxter

Shamrock Auction Update (Mike) :

Changes went over well. Final numbers are still being worked on but numbers look good!
Old Business:

Update on building project- Lots of progress has been made on the building project. The
floor needs to be poured inside yet and the electricity to be done yet. When the building is
finished there will need to be landscaping done around the area per the city of Portland.

Plans for boys basketball coaching position: see above

New Business:

FY 2020 AA budget planning-Reviewed by all in attendance. Brian will take questions back
to Sister Anna Rose for answers and we will vote to approve our budget at next meeting!

Initial discussion on officers for next school year. Any suggestions for officers bring to next
meeting.

Closing Prayer by Todd
AA FY 2019 Meetings: 6/2




